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September 27,2011 DNMS 

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4125 

Subject: 	 Century Geophysical Corporation and Surtron Technologies 
US, Inc. Materials Licence No. 35-04017-04 1>oc.k..L-l- )JQ' 030·- /I 3 lC,p 
Transfer ofMaterials Licence 

On behalf Surtron Technologies US, Inc., a Delaware corporation ("Surtron US"), I write 
with regard to the letter dated August 3, 2011 requesting the transfer of Materials Licence No. 
35-04017-04 fi'om Century Geophysical Corporation ("CGC") to Surtron US. As Jonathan 
Graber explained in the August 3 letter, Surtron US is pursuing the purchase certain assets from 
CGC, including all needed to conduct the Wireline Logging business in which the devices 
requhing the Materials Licence are utilised (the "Transaction"). 

However, in the interim between the August 3 letter and now, the proposed transaction of 
assets covered by the Materials Licence has been indefinitely put on hold. As a result, Surtron 
US respectfully requests that the Materials Licence transfer review process be suspended without 
telmination until we can determine when or if the proposed transaction will be fmalised. If you 
are not able to accommodate such a suspension of the transfer process, please terminate the 
transfer application. 

Thank you for your consideration ofthis matter. 

Sincerely,

{/ .#(/ 

C. Shane ~ard 
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